
Contract Signing Ceremony for “The Project for the Improvement of Equipment for Road 
Maintenance in Addis Ababa City” 

 
On 25 July 2022, the contract signing ceremony for “The Project for the Improvement 

of Equipment for Road Maintenance in Addis Ababa City” was held at Addis Ababa City Hall. 
 Through this project, Japan will provide road maintenance and management equipment 
worth 13.86 billion yen (approximately 10 million USD) from Japan. The project is expected 
to improve the condition of the roads in combination with the technical cooperation project 
that has been carried out from 2015 to 2019. 
  At the signing ceremony, Ambassador Ito said, "Roads connect people and contribute to 
economic development. The project will also benefit visitors to the city, which is the 
diplomatic capital of Africa." Ms. Adanech Abiebie, Mayor of Addis Ababa City, expressed 
her gratitude for the support of the Japanese government, saying, "With the support from the 
Japanese government, we will be able to provide an efficient transportation system. Then, the 
signing between FutureBud International, a provider, and Addis Ababa City Roads Authority, 
the recipient of the grant was presented. 
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Meeting with Ambassador Ito and Mayor Adanech 


